Dear Mr. Drechsler,

I would like to thank you for selecting me as a recipient of the "To the Top With Laptops" scholaship. Next year I will be attending Stonehill College and my laptop will be put to good use. This scholarship was especially important to me because my parents were not going to be able to afford a laptop for me for college and I had no idea what was going to happen. Recieving this laptop was a sign of hope for me and it means more to me than you will ever know. So once again thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely.

Danielle Berkman